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Report Number: 2019-3345
Incident:  Theft over $500.00
Location: 0-100 Blk of Saugatuck
Township: Oswego

Date, Time Occurred: 10-28-19 2200hrs - 10-29-19 1700hrs

Date, Time Assigned: 10-30-19 1956hrs

Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's office Deputies are investigating the Theft of a 2004 Honda TRX 450
R ATV. This ATV was taken from a residence along the 0-100 BLK of Saugatuck Rd. This
investigation is still ongoing.

Reporting Deputy: Angerame 87 /
Supervisor: / ﬁ% Disseminated on:
v

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-3332
Incident: TRAFFIC CRASH W/ INJURIES

Location: GALENA ROAD/JONES ROAD
Township: Little Rock

Date, Time Occurred: 10/30/2019-0534 HOURS

Date, Time Assigned: same

Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's deputies responded to Galena Road east of Jones Road, Little Rock
Township for a single vehicle accident involving injuries. The sole occupant, Pauline Orstead,
a 56 year old female from Plano, was transported by Little Rock Fox Paramedics to an area
hospital with non life threatening injuries. Orstead was issued a citation for failure to reduce
speed to avoid an accident. Power in the area was out for several hours after the utility pole
Orstead struck was severed in two.

Reporting Deputy: K.Hanson #70
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Supervisor: _\ Disseminated on:
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The Sheriff's Office would like to refnind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



